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Cotiviti.com Accessibility and Compliance with Section 508 

Cotiviti.com is committed to making its electronic and information technologies accessible to people 
with disabilities. We strive to meet or exceed the requirements of Section 508 of the Rehabilitation Act 
(29 U.S.C. 794d), as amended in 1998. 

Section 508 is a federal law that requires agencies to provide people with disabilities equal access to 
electronic information and data comparable to those who do not have disabilities, unless doing so 
would impose an undue burden on the agency. The Section 508 standards are the technical 
requirements and criteria used to determine whether the agency is meeting the requirements of this 
law. 

Cotiviti.com has made documents and tables available in multiple formats and downloads are enhanced 
to include accessibility features. 

Reporting accessibility issues 

If you cannot access any content or use any features on this website due to a disability, please contact 
our Section 508 Team via our Contact Us form. http://www.cotiviti.com/contact-us Please use the same 
method to send general comments or questions about our 508 program or broader accessibility issues. 

If you are reporting a problem accessing specific content or features, please specifically reference the 
material in question and/or include the URL. Let us know the specific problems you are having. 

More information on accessibility 

More information on Section 508 can be found at: 

• United States Access Board: http://www.access-board.gov/508.htm 

• Section508.gov: http://www.section508.gov/ 

• HHS Digital Communications Division: http://www.hhs.gov/web/508 
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